
From: Franklin, Mike
To: Statements
Subject: Docket No. W-1314, Sub 4: Pluris Webb Creek, LLC - Pluris Webb Creek WWTP
Date: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 11:29:09 AM

Please file in the subject docket. Thanks.
 
Mike Franklin
Water, Sewer & Telephone Division - Public Staff
430 N. Salisbury Street, Suite 2074
4326 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC  27699-4300
Ph: (919) 715-2666
 
 
E-MAIL CORRESPONDENCE TO AND FROM THIS ADDRESS IS SUBJECT TO THE NORTH CAROLINA
PUBLIC RECORDS LAW AND MAY BE DISCLOSED TO THIRD PARTIES.
 

From: Franklin, Mike 
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 11:28 AM
To: Catherine Wilson <bronxmomma79@yahoo.com>
Subject: RE: [External] Testimony Statement for Submission to Pluris Webb Creek Utilities
 
Ms. Wilson, Thank you for your email.  The Public Staff will take your concerns into
consideration as we prepare our recommendation to the NC Utilities Commission.
 
Mike Franklin
Water, Sewer & Telephone Division - Public Staff
430 N. Salisbury Street, Suite 2074
4326 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC  27699-4300
Ph: (919) 715-2666
 
 
E-MAIL CORRESPONDENCE TO AND FROM THIS ADDRESS IS SUBJECT TO THE NORTH CAROLINA
PUBLIC RECORDS LAW AND MAY BE DISCLOSED TO THIRD PARTIES.
 

From: Catherine Wilson <bronxmomma79@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 11:19 AM
To: Franklin, Mike <Mike.Franklin@psncuc.nc.gov>
Subject: [External] Testimony Statement for Submission to Pluris Webb Creek Utilities
 
CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify. Send all suspicious email as an
attachment to report.spam@nc.gov

 
Mr. Franklin,
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Please accept attached letter on my behalf requesting a lower increase to my utility bill from Pluris Webb. 
I am on a fixed budget and this would greatly put me in a bind monthly.
 
I am sending this same letter to you by way of fax to 919-715-6704 to ensure you receive this important
request from myself.
 
I would appreciate a response stating you received this on 16 Sept 20
 
Thank you,
Catherine Wilson
719-210-3318

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third
parties by an authorized state official.


